
 

 

Sedona Red Rock Trail Fund – PO Box 4475 – Sedona Arizona 86340                

 

June 1, 2018  

  

Dear Mr. *** **** and Atlas America International Inc.,  

Please accept my immense appreciation for your generous donation of $3000 to the Sedona Red Rock 

Trail Fund (SRRTF). This donation will be used exclusively for essential maintenance on the public 

National Forest trail system surrounding Sedona and the Village of Oak Creek. SRRTF has a legal 

agreement with the local US Forest Service to ensure that donations are used to hire the professional 

trail crews that maintain these trails.   

The SRRTF is a 501c3 not for profit organization whose mission is to seek funds to pay for trail 

maintenance and enhancement on National Forest lands near Sedona and the Village of Oak Creek. 

These non-motorized trails receive over 1.7 million trail uses annually, being some of the most popular 

trails in the US! They require consistent maintenance to keep them safe, enjoyable and environmentally 

compatible. Federal funds are not sufficient. It is the mission of the SRRTF to solicit for donations, grants 

and partnerships to close the funding gap.  

I hope we can continue to partner with you to keep these extraordinary trails safe and well maintained 

for residents and visitors for a long time to come.    Thank you for helping to care for Red Rock trails,  

  

/s/ Jennifer M. Burns  

  

President Sedona Red Rock Trail Fund www.redrocktrailfund.org   

 


